From: Deadman, Michael - Environment & Economy [mailto:Michael.Deadman@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 October 2014 08:05
To: Linda Griffiths; Stephanie Betts
Subject: FW: Kingsmere C & D Tracking
Hi Linda and Steph

I have reviewed the latest tracking plans and can confirm that I consider them acceptable.  There are still a couple of areas within the proposed parking courts which remain tight i.e. parking for plot 130.  However, these areas have been improved to a level I will accept.

Drawings accepted:

17079/2028/B

17079/2029/C

17079/2030/B

17079/2002/T

If you have any queries please let me know.

Thanks

Michael

Michael Deadman
Principal Engineer
Transport Development Control
(Cherwell & West Oxfordshire)
 

Tel 01865 810438
From: Stephanie Betts [mailto:Stephanie.Betts@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2014 10:23
To: Deadman, Michael - Environment & Economy
Subject: FW: Kingsmere C & D Tracking

Lastest tracking plans for your consideration

Stephanie Betts

Appeals Administrator

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221820

Mail to: Stephanie.betts@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
From: Peter Haslam [mailto:Peter.Haslam@ericcole.co.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2014 10:15
To: Stephanie Betts
Cc: Linda Griffiths; andy.lord@persimmonhomes.com
Subject: FW: Kingsmere C & D Tracking

Stephanie

Please see attached the tracking plans etc with issue sheets.  I was told they were meant to issue the drainage at the same time and have been waiting for these but as yet they have not turned up.  I have asked for them and will issue as soon as I receive them.

Linda

In regards to the extension of time, Andy asked for it to be 1st however I am happy to agree to the 2nd if that helps.

Thanks

Peter

Peter Haslam

Director

Eric Cole Ltd

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must not use, print, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If this email has been sent to you in error, please delete and destroy the message and notify us immediately by telephone to the appropriate office or by email to: mail@ericcole.co.uk
This has been transmitted by:

Eric Cole Ltd

15 The Woolmarket

Cirencester

Gloucestershire, GL7 2PR

T: 01285 641 234

F: 01285 641 010

From: Andrew Burnley [mailto:a.burnley@WoodsHardwick.com] 
Sent: 25 September 2014 08:43
To: Peter Haslam
Cc: Lord, Andy; Gatehouse, Mark; Chris Brackley
Subject: Kingsmere C & D Tracking

Peter,

Latest tracking drawings and issue sheets attached.  The other drawings that Stephanie is after are being sorted by Gemma Gros.

Kind Regards

Andrew Burnley

Graduate Engineer

